
 
 

CITY OF DANA POINT 
PLANNING COMMISSION STUDY SESSION  

 
6:00 pm Monday, October 13, 2014 

 
Dana Point Community Center Gym 
34052 Del Obispo Street, Dana Point 

 
 

The Dana Point Planning Commission will be holding a Study Session on 
October 13, 2014 for the proposed South Shores Church project. 

 
 

The City invites the public to attend this study session. 
 

The study session will comprise of project’s presentation from the applicant 
to the Commission and public testimony. 

 
No decisions will be made at the meeting. 

 
Public hearings for this project will take place at a future date after the 

close of comment period on the draft EIR. 
 


